
 

Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Education 
REGION XI 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY 
 

 

OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT 
 

DIVISION MEMORANDUM 

No.  , s. 2021 

July 22, 2021 

BOY SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES (BSP) ELECTED 

CORPORATE OFFICERS FOR 2021 – 2022 

To: 
 
CID and SGOD Chiefs 
Education Program Supervisors 
Public Schools District Supervisors 
Elementary/Secondary/Senior High School Principals 

 
 

1. Attached is a copy of an Unnumbered Regional Memorandum signed by Allan G. 
Farnazo, Director IV, dated July 8, 2021, entitled “Boy Scout of the Philippines (BSP) 
Elected Corporate Officers for 2021-2022”, which announces proudly the Corporate 
Officers of the Boy Scout of the Philippines chosen during the election held on June 22, 
2021 at the BSP National Office. 

 
2. This Office congratulates and relays to the field the new set of Corporate Officers, to wit;  

National President Dale B. Corvera 

Senior Vice President Emilio B. Aquino 
Vice President for Luzon Del R. de Guzman 
Vice President for Visayas Francis Frederick P. Palanca 

Vice President for Mindanao Allan L. Rellon 
National Treasurer Jimmy A. Ang 
Chief National Commissioner Cedrick G. Train 
Internal Commissioner Kenny Ralph S. Fernando 

 

3. For information and dissemination. 

 
 
 
 

 
CRISTY C. EPE 

Schools Division Superintendent 
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